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COVID-19 

 
 
 
 ____________________________; the Idaho High School Activities Association  

  (school) 
and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention are working to help keep you and 
your community safe from the threat of novel, or new coronavirus.  
 
WE MUST CONTINUE to take personal responsibility to protect ourselves and our 
loved ones.  
 
Because even though not all of us risk a severe case of the virus, we all risk getting the 
virus and spreading it to others – maybe without realizing we’re sick.  
 
If we want to get back to school, back to work, back to sports, and back to overall 
health, we should:  
 

• FOLLOW state and local department of health guidelines  
• TAKE extra precautions if we are at higher risk  
• WASH our hands frequently 
• STAY six feet from others when we can 
• WEAR face coverings in public 
• IF you are sick, stay at home 

 
These small actions will make a big difference in our school and community. Do your 
part by taking personal responsibility.  
 


